
3rd April 2020  

FROM US TO YOU 
 

This week many of you will have received your short pupil reports.  If you have 
not yet had yours it will be with you soon provided we have a current email for 
you.  We will contact parents by text if we need an address.  

Meanwhile stay safe and keep well. 

REMINDER-school is currently open for the children of key workers to provide 
child care.  In order for us to make sure staff are available we ask that only those 
who absolutely need cover use this facility and that you give us a minimum of 2 days notice of the cov-
er you need.  Thank you. 

REMINDER-SCHOOL MEALS 

Parents of all children in Reception, Key Stage 1 and those 
entitled to free school meals should continue to receive 
vouchers next week through an email address that you have 
provided.  If you do not receive anything, please let us know. 

What you are doing! 

 Poppy has done this  

  lovely drawing of our 
ducklings 

Byron Children’s Centre would like 
families to encourage children to 
draw rainbows for the new 
Nightingale Hospitals.  

There will be a plastic postbox by 
the school gates for people to post 
the drawings in.  They 
will be laminated and 
sent off to help brighten 
up the new facilities. 

Things to do…….. 

(there will be more work packs coming soon!) 

 

Scarlett 
and 
Dougie 
are doing 
research 
for a 
weekly 
project. 

This 
week, it 
has been 

the Anglo
-Saxons 
and 
sharks. 

 

Jai’s poem has 

impressed us! 

Please keep sending 

in your stories, draw-

ings, paintings etc. 

to: 

Byron@oasisbyron.org   

We’ll do our best to 

make sure they’re 

featured in our next 

newsletter. 


